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CLAREMONT / WEASTE COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

FEBRUARY 2007

LIAISON BETWEEN BUILE HILL HIGH SCHOOL, PENDLETON COLLEGE AND COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

Philip Fitzpatrick (Executive Head Teacher) and Michelle Cheadle (Business Manager) from Buile Hill High School attended the last meeting of the Political Executive.  They talked about the private finance initiative development of the school and links with the surrounding community.

In particular, Mr Fitzpatrick talked about considering the opportunities for extended / community use of the whole Buile Hill School and Pendleton College campus.  He suggested a working group with representatives from the school, college and community to drive this process.

The initial thinking was to have one councillor and one community representative nominated by Community Committee.

Committee’s views / nominations are sought.

